
 
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 88 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2006: 
 
In relation to the lease of the Oceanic Viking from P&O:  can details be supplied of the costings of 
the refit requested? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

During negotiation of the contract variation with P&O Maritime Services Pty Ltd the costs of 
modifications were absorbed into the overall cost of the long-term lease and Customs does not have 
itemised costings for these modifications. 
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